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Dear Fifth grader, 

 

 Welcome back to Jackson!! This promises to be a very 

exciting year full of fun, friendship and learning. We will dive into 

the depths of the ocean, and explore rocks and minerals. Our class 

will also investigate the mysteries of DNA and genetics in our 

science curriculum. Another adventure will be studying culture 

and exploring Canada and Latin America. Studying maps and 

documents will also be part of our social studies curriculum. Our 

class will also read wonderful stories and write about many 

different subjects. 

 As you know fifth grade has many wonderful trips such as 

the DNA lab, and the Norwalk trip just to name a few.  We also 

have many exciting events such as circus week and graduation. 

Hopefully you all received your supply list at the end of school last 

year and can arrive with all your supplies on the first day of 

school, if possible. 

 I hope you had all had a wonderful summer, and I look 

forward to seeing each of you on the first day of school! 

 

        Your teacher, 

 

 

        Mrs. Salzman 
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